
NEWSLETTER 2 – SPRING TERM 2015 

E-SAFETY                                                                                             

This term we have been teaching the children 

about e-safety, keeping safe when they are using 

a computer or a tablet or an I-phone and particularly when they go 

on the internet. We have stressed the importance of not giving out 

your name, address etc and not agreeing to meet anyone who may have contacted 

you. The message that what you write on the internet often goes to a wider 

audience, if not the whole world, is one that applies to adults as much as children. I 

am sending the SMART code that we have in school so that every family is aware 

that we treat this very seriously, and the latest newsletter about E-safety. I have also 

arranged some sessions for KS2 children with the Safer Schools Community Team 

(attached to the police) and a session for parents to which you are all invited. This 

will be on Monday 23rd March (the last week of this term) with the parents’ session 

from 2.15 – 3.15 pm. I arranged it at this time so that parents can come early for this 

input, before the usual pick-up time. 

NON-UNIFORM DAY                                                                                                        

Friday 6thFebruary will be a non-uniform day in aid of the British Heart Foundation 

– so we are asking the children to wear something red, even if it is just socks or a 

hair-band, and to bring a contribution for this important organisation. 

ASSEMBLIES                                                                                                                          

Just a reminder that we have two class assemblies before half term – Oaks class 

this week, on the 30th of January and Acorns on the 6th of February.  We have an 

Inset day on Friday 13th February and the following week will be half term. 

SWIMARATHON                                                                                                                        

This will be on Sunday 8th March at Clayesmore School between 10.00 

and 11.00 am. I am delighted to tell you that we already have one adult 

team (6 people) who have offered to swim, and almost a full 

children’s team. I have booked three lanes for this event (after the 

popularity of last term’s event at Port Regis) so I am still looking for      

six more adult volunteers. Please call in at the school office if you are interested. 

Thankyou.   

FOOTBALL                                                                                                                     

It is great to see so many children have joined the new football club with Matt and 

Eliot. They are collecting money on a weekly basis so please give it to your child to 

give to them or alternatively put it in a named envelope and give it to the staff 

member who is on door duty. Mrs.Pike is not dealing with football money any more, 

unless it is to pass on envelopes to Matt and Eliot. Several parents did not pay this 

week, so please let us have the money asap. Thankyou.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                


